
PSRC – Health & Safety Protocols for Participants 
Updated Guidance Effective 3/21/22 

 
The Princeton Senior Resource Center values the safety of our participants and staff. We 

regularly update our COVID protocols and procedures based on CDC, federal, state, county, city, 
and other scientific data. PSRC reserves the right to alter safety protocols at any time and at its 
sole discretion including but not limited to social distancing, vaccines/testing, masks, building 

capacity, etc. as it deems appropriate. 
  

We will continue to keep you updated on current requirements as well as any changes made to 
our COVID protocols and procedures.  

 
Please note that these policies pertain ONLY to in-person programs and activities in one of 

PSRC’s facilities. Our virtual programs are available to all persons at all times. 
 

 
• All participants in PSRC’s in-person programming in any of our facilities will be 

required to show proof of vaccine to access the facility and participate in in-person 
programs.  
 

• Exemptions will be granted for those who provide proof of a medical or religious 
exemption. Those individuals will be required to show proof of a negative PCR test taken 
within forty-eight hours of the program or event or a negative antigen test taken on the 
same day as the program or event. 
 

• For vaccinated staff and participants, masks are optional within the building. 
Unvaccinated persons, even with proof of a negative test, are required to wear a mask at 
all times while in our buildings. 
 

• We are asking participants, staff, and volunteers to monitor their health and stay home if 
they are exhibiting any Covid and/or flu-like symptoms. By entering the building, you are 
agreeing that you are not sick and have not had direct contact with anyone who has a 
confirmed case of COVID-19 in the last five days or exhibits symptoms of COVID-19. It 
is essential that you stay home if you are unwell. Participants will be required to complete 
a COVID-19 symptom check form daily. 

 
• All participants will be required to complete PSRC’s COVID-19 waiver one time prior to 

participating in any in-person programming. 
 

• Physical distancing will be implemented as appropriate for each program.  
 
 
Please note that PSRC has adopted a mandatory vaccination policy for employees, volunteers, 
contracted and affiliated personnel that requires a first dose by September 30, 2021 and full 
vaccination by October 31, 2021. 


